

LAKE SUPERIOR HIGH SCHOOL

19 Hudson Drive Terrace Bay, Ontario POT 2W0 Phone: (807) 825-3271 Fax: (807) 825-3622

Sara Curtis, Principal | scurtis@sgdsb.on.ca

www.sgdsb.on.ca

June 14, 2024

Dear Families,

We would like to inform you that a portion of our Lake Superior High School facility is experiencing a service disruption to the water drainage system. Despite this, please be assured that the school remains open, as a section of the restroom facilities are still operational.

Our team is actively working to repair the issue as quickly as possible. If you have any concerns or require further information, please don't hesitate to contact the school.

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time.

Best regards,

Sarah Curtis Principal

